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President 
Ross Iredale 
0414 469 073 
president@demaj.com.au

Secretary 
Ian Corke 

0457 474 371 
secretary@demaj.com.au

Attendance Ross lredale, Les Watkins, Max Walters, Steve Arnold, Michael Schwarcz,  
Stephen Watson and Ian Corke

Apologies  Jim Ede, David Polley

Minutes An adjustment to the Minutes for May was requested, that the vote taken for the 
proposed combined constitution be amended to read that “the members of the 
men’s committee who were present voted in favour of the constitution”.

Corporate Bowls Concern was expressed about Corporate Bowls events preventing regular 
scheduled bowls days being available to members. Suggestion was made that 
we should endeavour to avoid regular bowlers being inconvenienced in the 
future.

Budget Stephen Watson presented the proposed budget for next financial year.
After extensive discussion and adjustments it was recommended that it be 
presented to the Sports Club.

Advertising
and Sponsors

Ian Corke is following up on the advertising signs on our rink boards. 
A suggestion was made that we ask members for suggestions for new sponsors.

Koala Carnival The Koala Carnival has been rescheduled for August. A request is to be made to 
the the Sports Club for prizes for the event.

50th Anniversary A request was presented by Max Walters for thoughts and ideas for the type of 
event/s we could consider for the Anniversary next year. 
The initial thinking was for a Sunday lunch in October.

MINUTES OF THE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE MEETING  JUNE 5, 2018

The meeting commenced at 5.58 pm

The meeting concluded at 7.35 pm


